Working Committee of the Residents’ Assembly

Auroville
Foundation

3™ October 2023

To:

Ms. Soumya Swaminathan, Ms. Nitya Swaminathan & Ms. Madhura Swaminathan
21, Rathora Nagar,

Teynampet,

Chennai- 600018.

Dear Ms. Soumya Swaminathan, Ms. Nitya Swaminathan & Ms. Madhura Swaminathan

On behalf of the residents of Auroville, we offer our sincere condolences on the passing of
your father.

Dr. Swaminathan was a great man and a great friend to Auroville. He was a revolutionary
for his country and for the world, and an inspiration to many.

During the time in which he honored us by accepting to be the Chairman of the Auroville
Foundation, he made many friends here who remember him with great fondness and deep

respect. He will be missed.

We hope to continue the friendship between him and Auroville through you, and send you
our very warm wishes during this challenging time.

Sincerely,

For the Working Committee of the Residents' Assembly of the Auroville Foundation
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Aravinda Maheshwari Chali Grinnell Hemant Lamba
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Ilayabharathy Somgsundaram Sauro Mezzetti Valli Senthilkumar

No:1 Crown Road, opp. Auroville Library, Auroville - 605101, Tamil Nadu, India
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